
 

 
National Outstanding Award 2014 

9th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Queen Elizabeth II’s Jubilee Celebrations 
 
As I am sure you are aware, Queen Elizabeth II has reigned as Queen of England for 70 years in June this year. 
Featherstone will not be missing out on the opportunity to mark this momentous and historic occasion.  
 
During the week of 23rd May, there will be a wide range of very exciting things happening in school! Lessons and 
activities will include History as well as Music and Art. We’ll be having a playground party and the children will 
have the opportunity to buy, and the bring home something very special to commemorate the jubilee…Plus, 
there’ll be plenty of things to get involved with at home too! This letter will give you some details on what is 
happening – and an important date for your diary: Friday 27th May.  
 
Non-uniform day 
On Friday 27th May, the last day of this half term, the children are allowed to wear non-uniform. The theme is: red, 
white and blue! Please note that there is no cost for this.  
 
EYFS and KS1 Royal Parade and Jubilee Concert 
With the help of their parents and carers, children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to create a crown fit 
for a king or queen. Just like you did for the Easter Bonnets, make the crowns as wonderful, bright and creative as 
you can! Because, also on Friday 27th May, at 09.00, there is a ‘Royal Parade!’ Children in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 will be parading like royalty on the playground, showing off their wonderful creations. Parents/carers – you 
are very welcome to attend this parade at this time! 
 
After the parade, children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will perform a jubilee concert for their parents and 
carers. The theme is ‘British music through the ages!’ 
 
KS2 Jubilee Concert 
On Friday 27th May, at 10.00, children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will perform their jubilee concert for their parents and 
carers. The theme is ‘British music through the ages!’ 
 
Competition Time! 
In the run-up to the jubilee, school will be running a range of competitions. 
 

Reception Design a crown 

Year 1 and 2 Royal portraits 

Year 3 and 4 Design a stamp 

Year 5 and 6 Design a coin 

 
There will, of course, be small ‘well done’ prizes for the winners. More details about these competitions will be 
brought home by your child.  
 
With best wishes, 
Mr. E. Gaibee 
Headteacher  


